SYNOPSIS OF JULY 29, 2020 SPECIAL VIRTUAL BOARD MEETING

(This meeting was conducted entirely via videoconferencing. The public had access to view and listen to the meeting at the
following live stream URL: https://www.metrotech.edu/mtc-live)

The special virtual meeting for July 29, 2020 was called to order by President Matt Latham at 5:30 p.m. Seven (7) Board
Members were present, and a quorum was established.

Board officers were elected: Mr. Matt Latham, President; Ms. Sarah McKinney, Vice President; and Ms. Elizabeth Richards,
Board Clerk.

ltems approved included:
‘2020-2021 Return to Campus Plan’

Delegate authority to the Superintendent to make any/all necessary adjustments (if/as needed), within the guidelines of the
CDC and the local and state guidelines, to any aspect of the 2020-2021 School Year in response to the constantly changing
variables of the COVID-19 Pandemic, to protect the best interests of students and staff.

The meeting adjourned at 6:26 p.m.



